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Camden Celebrates Remarkable High School Graduates from Class of 2022
Resilient Graduates Will Receive a New Laptop and $1500 in Scholarship Money

June 22, 2022 – Camden, NJ –Camden City School District Superintendent Katrina T. McCombs will
join elected officials and Subaru of America, Inc. on Wednesday, June 22, 2022 to celebrate 25
remarkable scholars who are graduating from Camden schools this month. These scholars
demonstrated an unwavering commitment to their education.

What: 2022 Remarkable Graduates Awards Ceremony
When: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 | 4:00 – 8:00 p.m. (Chat & Chew 4 p.m. - 4:30 p.m.)
Where: Camden High Campus - Aux Gym (1700 Park Blvd. Camden, NJ 08104)

“We are extremely proud to be recognizing these outstanding scholars, who, in the face of adversity,
have exhibited an unwavering commitment to their education and beyond,” said Superintendent
McCombs. “Thank you to our partners over at Subaru of America for their continued support. We
congratulate our 2022 remarkable grads and their families, and must also thank our educators and
school-based staff who have guided, supported, and loved these scholars on their road to graduation.”

“Subaru of America is honored to continue supporting the remarkable grads program for Camden
seniors,” said Shira Haaz, Corporate Responsibility Manager for Subaru of America. “Being able to
help so many seniors follow their dreams is just another way for us to support our neighbors and
Camden, and for us to show that we are more than just a car company.”

While one in ten low-income, first-generation college students across the country earn a four-year
degree, this year’s “Remarkable Graduates” will receive extra support to help them continue on the
path to success. Subaru of America will award each of the students with a new laptop computer and a
$1,500 scholarship to go towards the cost of books or living expenses.

For CCSD media inquiries reach out to Valerie Merritt at vmerritt@camden.k12.nj.us or Sheena Yera at
syera@camden.k12.nj.us.
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